
Thank you to the families that 
helped with the Referendum 
Day BBQ. We were very lucky to 
have so much support 
throughout the day and we were 
able to raise money for the 
outdoor learning space near the 
oval. This term we have several 
fundraisers that will help raise 
money for this project. Next 
week we have our amazing Trivia 
Night on the 27th of October 
and on the 15th of November 
we will be holding our Colour 
Run on the oval. Information 
about all these events have been 
shared via Compass. The 
Building and Ground 
Subcommittee are working through concepts to develop this area into a 
useable space. Ideas include a yarning circle, workspace and sand pit area. 
This is an exciting project that will come together over the coming months. 

It was fantastic to welcome so many families to our school at the Prep 
Parent Information Evening. Our current Prep teachers were able to share 
important information about what parents can do to support their children 
to be ready for school at the beginning of next year. For those families who 
were unable to attend the session we have emailed everyone a copy of the 
presentation and our teachers are also happy to answer your questions if 
you contact us at the school. During November and December, we will hold 
our Prep transition sessions for our children who are enrolled for next year. 
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Preps Big Goose 
Excursion 

20 October

Carrum PS  
Trivia Night 
27 October



Please see the dates and times listed below: 

Tuesday 21st November (9:15-10:50am) 
Tuesday 28th November (9:15-10:50am) 
Tuesday 5th 1st December (9:15-10:50am) 
Tuesday 12th December (9:15-10:50am) 

These sessions will be a great 
opportunity for the children to 
gain an understanding of what 
school will be like. The teachers 
will also use these sessions to 
gain a better understanding of 
the needs of the students.  

To support whole school 
transition, we will also be 
holding ‘Up Sessions’ for our 
students in Prep to Grade 5 
on these same days. During 
these sessions our teachers will 
support all students to best 

prepare them for the following 
year and start the process of class allocations for 2024. Please note that the 
students will not be in their class groups or with their 2024 class teacher 
during these sessions. Students will meet their teachers on Monday the 18th 
of December in the morning session. As part of this planning stage for next 
year, parents and carers with genuine concerns about their child’s learning 
needs, are given the opportunity to put these reasons in writing to me by 
Friday 10th November. Please remember that while we will consider these 
requests the process of placing students in grades is a very long and 
comprehensive one and the needs of the whole school will be considered. 
All requests must be limited to the specific learning needs of your child. 

On Wednesday, we had three students competed in the Regional 
Athletics Carnival at Casey Fields. Well done to Sanne, Olivia and Leo who 
tried their best in their chosen events. Well done too all of them for the 
amazing achievement of making it to the regional finals. 

I have some sad news to share as one of our Goats, Barney, developed 
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Colour Run 
15 November

Curriculum Day 
(student free  

day) 
20 November 



blader stones last week. 
This is something that 
male goats can develop 
and unfortunately, despite 
having an operation to 
the remove the stones, 
Barney did not recover 
well from the surgery. On 
Friday we had to make the 
decision to have him put 
down. Barney will be 
dearly missed by the staff 
and students. 

Finally, a big 
congratulations to our 
3/4 students, teachers and parents who participated in their recent 
school camp. The teachers said that the students had a great time and 
worked together across the three days. We really appreciate the work of our 
staff and parents who supported the students and gave up their time to 
make sure the camp was a success. Thank you to everyone for your hard 
work. 

Have a great weekend 
everyone. 

Best regards, 
Clem Langford 
Principal 
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Click For 
Calendar 

Dates

http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/
http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/
http://carrumps.vic.edu.au/calendar/
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Curriculum Day (student free day) 
20 November 

Preps Big Goose Excursion 
20 October

Christmas Concert 
13 December

Grade 6 Graduation 
18 December

Carrum PS Colour Run 
15 November 

Carrum PS Trivia Night 
27 October
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Get in touch today!

!      03 9585 8000

"      MENTONE 

39 BALCOMBE ROAD MENTONE VIC 3149

FRANKSTON

30 CRANBOURNE ROAD FRANKSTON VIC 3199

#      info@straightorthodontics.com.au

$        straightorthodontics.com.au

Providing Complimentary Initial Consultations
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